
 

 

 

Sherburn News — Friday 19th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers  

 

What a cold week it has been! 

The children have really enjoyed exploring the ice and snow outside, and 
have taken any safety restrictions created, especially by the dangerous 

ice, in their stride. We are always so proud of the children and their  

resilience with weeks like this. 

Spring Term is well under way now, and the children have all been busy 
working hard with their new topics. Key Stage 2 are turning to history 

this term and learning about the Anglo Saxons.  The Early Years and Key 
Stage 1 children are beginning to learn about the history of flight. We 

can't wait to emerge them in their learning and see what facts and 
knowledge they can share with you at home. 

Class teachers are busy planning school trips linked to the learning taking 
place in the classroom. EYFS and Key Stage one will be visiting  

Yorkshire Air Museum at Elvington, and Key Stage two will visit Whitby 
Abbey - I know that these will both be fantastic days filled with lots of 

learning and wonder. More information for these to follow soon. 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe in this weather. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Mould 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

93.24% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Early Years:  91.11% 

Class 1:       96.25% 

Class 2:         93% 

 

Well done to Class 2 who 
will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

                     



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 

  

 

 

                      

 

 

 

Early Years & Class 1 

 

Alayah 

For showing great 
compassion when 

helping others 

Lower Key Stage 2 

 For Last Week 

 

Upper Key Stage 2 

For Last Week 

 

Early Years 

Henry 

For always being a 
kind and consider-

ate friend 

Class 1 

Scarlett 

For Super effort 
with independent 

jobs and going 
above and beyond 

for tasks that have 
been set.   

 

Class 2 

Jake 

For great perseverance in 
English 

Riley 

For being helpful, kind 
and an exceptional friend 

Early Years 

Mollie 

For always trying her 
best and pushing 

herself in her learn-
ing 

Class 1 

Leo 

For fantastic atti-
tude to learning 

and continuing to 
be super in his 

maths this week 

Class 2 

Isla 

 For ALWAYS helping her 
peers and showing fantas-

tic maturity 

Brooke 

For showing great confi-
dence during class discus-

sions to deepen her 
knowledge.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Days and Kits 

On PE days (Wednesday and Fridays) children will come to school in their 
PE kit and remain in their PE kits all day.  

PE kit is a white t-shirt, black shorts and plimsolls or trainers for outside. 
As the weather gets colder, children can wear their school sweatshirts 
over their t-shirt—NO hoodies, or branded clothing. Just the school 

sweatshirt or a school fleece.  

 

Forest School Days 

On Forest School day (Thursday) children are to come to school in their  
uniform but ensuring that they have their arms and legs covered. As we 

move into Autumn and Winter, this shouldn’t be a problem as the boys will 
be wearing trousers and jumpers and the girls wearing trousers or tights. 

Children may bring an extra sweatshirt/fleece to add as an extra layer 
when it is cold. They will also need a weather appropriate coat.  

No jewellery is to be worn on PE, Forest School or swimming days. If      
children are able to take out and put back in earrings on their own they 

may do so. If they are not able to, they should not wear earrings to school 
on these days. Taping over earrings is not permitted.  

 



Our learning this week….Early Years 
 

This week in early years we have been focusing on our new science topic and explored 
our bodies and our senses. We have put our taste, sight, smell, hearing and touch to 
the test with different activities and challenges. The Children have been very brave 
and tasted lemons, blindly used nothing but their touch to determine objects and  

created their own signature scent.  

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

This week in Class 1 the children have continued their work with place value 
and money. In computing, they have started to plan how they will build a 
rocket and will use technology to plan, list and design what is needed for 
their rocket.  

In PSHE we learned how to safe in the sun ready for some warmer weather, 
and in science the children used their sense of touch and taste to explore 
different foods - sweet, sour, salty. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
This week in maths the year 5 and 6s have investigated and learnt all about 
angles. The year 3 and 4s have embedded their multiplication knowledge 
and put it into practice.  

In science we explored different types of rocks igneous, sedimentary and 
metamorphic ready for our experiment next week.  

During RE the children have learnt about the wise man and the foolish 
man. They have also explored Jesus's teachings and examples that inspire 
Christians today.  

 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead : Miss Kim Childs (Senior Teacher & SENCO)) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Emma Trotter (Senior Teacher) 

 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 710282 

sherburn-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team  

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131  
If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 






